__ Public Health

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County
March 22, 2024

Zach Torrance-Smith, Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
‘411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA. 98926

RE: SP-24-00002 Carr — Notice of Application

Dear Zach,

The following comments are the Environmental Public Health comments on the SP-24-00002 -
Carr Notice of Application. The applicant proposes that the well on lot 1 will serve both lots 1
and 2. A signed and recorded shared well agreement between the two lots along with the well log
for the existing well on lot 1 must be submitted to the health department for review. A soil log
must be performed by the Kittitas County Public Health Department on lot 2. Both of these
requirements must be met before final plat signature can be obtained.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to
give me a call.

Sincerely,

t—// h///ma/

Holly E dm’m B.S.
Environmental Health Specialist 11
509-962-7580

507 N. Nanum Street, St. 102 - Ellensburg, WA 98926
T: 509.962.7515 - F: 509.962.7581

www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health/




